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Homecoming Week in CTE
George County High School proudly
embraced the spirit of Homecoming with a
lively and energetic High School Musical
theme. From the moment the decorations
went up to the final whistle on the football
field, the entire campus truly had their “head
in the game.”
It came as no surprise to see our Health
Science I students “bop to the top” under the
guidance of Mrs. Havard. Dressed in their
scrubs and showcasing professionalism
beyond their years, these students embodied
the idea of being “dressed for success,” and
reminded us that the future of the medical
field is bright. 

Student Spotlight : 
Caleb Scudder

The Rebel Corner Coffee Shop is officially open for business and can
be found in Mrs. McDoniel’s room. Every Friday, teachers may use the
shared sign-up sheet to schedule a time to bring their classes
throughout the day.
The menu offers a variety of choices, including hot and iced coffee,
flavored sodas, and refreshing lemonades something for everyone to
enjoy.
More than just a place to grab a drink, the Rebel Corner Coffee Shop
serves as a valuable hands-on learning experience. Through this
project, students in Business and Marketing are gaining real-world skills
in customer service, money management, and entrepreneurship,
making it an incredible addition to our school community.

UPCOMING PROJECTS
AND EVENTS:

Horticulture will be selling
mums starting in October.
Call (601) 508-0831 for size
and price. 

Mums For Sale

Tours begin October 3  and
will continue throughout the
school year.
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8th Grade Tours

CAREER & TECHNICAL 
EDUCATION 

REBEL PATHWAY

THIS MONTH IN FORESTRY AND HORTICULTURE,
STUDENTS IN MR. MAC AND MR. DAVIS’S CLASSES
TOOK ON A MEANINGFUL PROJECT THAT
COMBINED HANDS-ON LEARNING WITH SERVICE TO
OTHERS. TOGETHER, THEY CONSTRUCTED A BRIDGE
THAT NOW CONNECTS CTE LANE TO THE SOUTH
SIDE OF THE GREENHOUSES. THIS IMPROVEMENT
NOT ONLY ENHANCES THE FUNCTIONALITY OF THE
AREA BUT ALSO PROVIDES SAFER AND MORE
CONVENIENT ACCESS FOR OUR HANDICAPPED
STUDENTS. PROJECTS LIKE THIS HIGHLIGHT THE
IMPORTANCE OF CAREER AND TECHNICAL
EDUCATION, WHERE STUDENTS GAIN REAL-WORLD
SKILLS WHILE MAKING A LASTING IMPACT ON THEIR
SCHOOL COMMUNITY.

The celebration wrapped up with the Rebel
football team living out the motto “we’re all
in this together”. Their teamwork led to a
dominate 13-0 victory over Stone County,
closing out the week on a high note. The
win not only highlighted their dedication
but also tied perfectly into the idea that
when we stand together as one, success is
inevitable.
George County High School continues to
shine, both in the classroom and on the
field. This year’s Homecoming was a
perfect reflection of our students’ talent,
commitment, and school spirit proving
once again that we are, indeed, “all in this
together.”

The Rebel Corner


